
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be 

completing a project in the 
Trestle Creek Subdivision in 

Almena Township. The 
project consists of milling 

the existing surface down to 
gravel and placing 4 inches 

of new asphalt. Please 
ensure sprinklers are not 
directed into the roadway 
and all vehicles are parked 
out of the right of way to 

preserve the asphalt surface 
that will be placed. This 

project will be completed as 
weather allows and minor 

delays are possible. 

Questions about this 
project may be directed to 
Dave Clift at 269-674-8011 

ext. 230.

PROJECT ALERT
Starting Week of 

september 2

Follow us on social media!

www.vbcrc.org
269-674-8011

This project is funded by 
Almena Township and 
Trestle Creek residents. 
Michigan Paving and 

Materials Co. is the 
prime contractor 

completing the project. 


